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1st June 2017 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY NEW TALISMAN GOLD MINES LIMITED (NTL) 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MINE PORTAL SECURED – PUBLIC ACCESS RESTRICTED 

       
New Talisman today is pleased to announce that the Department of Conservation has approved the 
fencing off of the mine portal area to ensure the safety of the public and workers at the mine site, as 
increasing mine activities are carried out.    
 
The board acknowledges the hard work of the dedicated team at the Department of Conservation 
who have made a careful and considered assessment of the safety issues in granting this approval. 
The Company will now take the necessary steps to implement the approval in the interests of 
protecting the health and safety of the public, our employees, and to secure our equipment. 
 
The area to be fenced off is the immediate area around the mine site portal and will not affect access 
to any of the tramping tracks in the area, nor will it infringe on anyone’s enjoyment of the area.  
 
Matthew Hill stated “The portal pad which is a highly modified industrial site that was closed for many 
years and will be once again closed off as we take this historically very productive mine back on the 
road to development. These steps were necessary given the duty of care imposed by the Health and 
Safety at Work Act. The health and safety of the public and our employees and contractors remains 
our paramount concern.” 
 
An update on the mine related activities at site will be provided to shareholders shortly. 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Hill 
Chief Executive Officer 
New Talisman Gold Mines Limited 
 
 
 

 

 

About New Talisman Gold Mines Ltd 

New Talisman Gold is a dual listed (NZSX & ASX: NTL) with over 2,300 shareholders who are mainly from Australia and 

New Zealand. It is a leading New Zealand minerals development and exploration company with a mining permit 

encompassing the Talisman mine one of New Zealand’s historically most productive gold mines. Its gold properties near 

Paeroa in the Hauraki District of New Zealand are a granted mining permit, including a JORC compliant mineral resource 

within the original Talisman underground mine, and a Heads of agreement with Newcrest on an adjacent exploration permit 

along strike from the mine. The company is now advancing its plans to develop the mine, and advance the exploration 

project. 

 

More about New Talisman Gold at www.newtalisman.co.nz 
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